
 
Fire Smart L.L.C. 
Covid-19 Policy 

 
Fire Smart provides a wildfire mitigation service that is critical to the continued safety of 
our customers and their communities.  We have a limited and seasonal window of time 
available to complete our mitigation projects.  Failure to complete this work within this 
time frame will result in communities that are more vulnerable to wildfire disaster.  This, 
in turn, can put more stress on emergency services that are already severely stressed 
due to the virus and its related complications.  For these reasons, Fire Smart will 
maintain its operations, as we consider our business services essential.   
 
To ensure the safety of the public and our employees, Fire Smart will enact the following 
procedural changes: 
 

1. Employees will commute to the job site alone and with their own vehicle. 
2. Employees will maintain 6 feet of social distancing from each other at all times. 
3. Employees will maintain 6 feet of social distancing from customers and all other 

members of the public at all times.   
4. Employees will not share any PPE or tools with others and will take these items 

home at the end of each work day.   
5. Tools that are shared will be sanitized before being stored in the work truck.   
6. Employees are required to de-glove and sanitize their hands before removing 

and/or replacing any item from the work truck.   
 
Please forward any questions to firesmartdurango@gmail.com 
 
Jon Westrup 
Owner of Fire Smart 
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